
 

To: Members of the Western Illinois University Board of Trustees  

  Roger Clawson, Chair  Will Gradle 

  Lyneir Cole   Todd Lester 

  Cathy Early   Yvonne Savala 

  Carolyn Ehlert Fuller  

 

From: Joe Rives, Vice President, Quad Cities and Planning 

 

Date: June 10, 2016 

 

Re: June 2016 Strategic Plan Update 

 

This Western Illinois University Board of Trustees approved the University’s new Higher Values in 

Higher Education 2016-2026 Strategic Plan Supplement at its June 10, 2016 Board Meeting. Text copy is 

available at www.wiu.edu/university_planning/strategicplan.php. I will provide notification when bound 

copies and brochures are available. Future Monthly Strategic Plan Updates will continue to keep you 

apprised of institutional plans, progress, opportunities, challenges, and accomplishments.  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions about the materials presented in this month’s Update and/or 

feedback for the continued successful advancement of Higher Values in Higher Education.  

 

 

cc:  President Thomas   CSEC President Trusley   SGA President Frank 

Interim Provost Neumann COAP President Koltzenburg  Associate Provost Parsons 

Vice President Bainter   Faculty Council Ch. Gunzenhaur Associate Provost Morgan 

Interim Vice President Williams Faculty Senate Chair Pynes   Planning, Budget, and IR Staff 

Interim Vice President Bierman SGA President Svirupskaite   President’s Office  

 

http://www.wiu.edu/university_planning/strategicplan.php

